
Dear Oaklands Community, 
 
As previously communicated, the PTA have been very busy investigating the options 
available to us in order to accommodate as many Oaklands & Acorns families at the 
fireworks event as we can as safely as we can. Adhering to risk assessments and H&S 
regulations is a top priority, especially for an event such as fireworks. We appreciate your 
patience with us and apologise for any frustrations experienced. 
 
We are thrilled to share the news that following this assessment, we are releasing another 
840 tickets - more than doubling our current capacity! 
 
The tickets will go on sale at 6pm this evening (Thursday 13th October), please use this 
link to buy https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/oaklands-schools-pta. 
 
We still need volunteers for the Saturday evening in order for the event to go ahead - so 
please email oaklandschoolspta@gmail.com or events.oaklandspta@gmail.com if you can 
help! 
 
Thank you all for your support. We hope now that we have capacity for all Oaklands families 
to attend the event! 
 
Many thanks, 
The PTA 
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